Freedom of Information Act Request

Reference: ECC-027281-12 Response: 11th December 2012

Provide all correspondence between Essex County Council and any public or private partner regarding the building of a new health centre in Wivenhoe (including emails sent or received and the notes of any meetings) from 1st October 2012 to 30th November 2012.

Please see the attached e-mails

Your Right to Know

Information Services Essex County Council Telephone: 08457 430430

Email: YourRight.ToKnow@essex.gov.uk | www.essex.gov.uk

